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FAMILY MEAL FOR DAKOTA HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS AND STAFF 
 
The students and staff at Dakota High School are set to come together as one big family to 
celebrate the holiday season. 
 

WHAT:   Dakota High School Shares Christmas Dinner 
WHEN:   Wednesday, December 6 from 11:15 a.m. to noon 
WHERE:   Great Hall, third floor, Dakota High School at Agassiz, 1305 9th Avenue South, 

Fargo 
CONTACT:  David Burkman, Dakota High School principal, 701.446.3105 or 

burkmand@fargo.k12.nd.us for more information. 
 
The Great Hall on the third floor of Dakota High School will be full of a family atmosphere on 
Wednesday as Red River Youth for Christ hosts the Dakota students and staff for the annual 
Family Meal on Wednesday, December 6. 
 
Nobody will go hungry at the holiday meal, provided and served by Red River Youth for Christ. 
The meal will feature a main course of turkey or ham plus several side dish and desert options. 
The students and staff will enjoy the meal together like one big family. 
 
Red River Youth for Christ has been working with middle school and high school aged students in 
the Fargo-Moorhead area for more than 35 years. It partners with non-profits, churches, and 
government agencies on behalf of young people. It is open to all students grades 6-12. 
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